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23 December 2014

Mr Cody Cooper
Fvi-request-2212-8b4078ca@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Cooper

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 27 November 2014. You requested the
following information:

e Any and all, information (such as manuals) held by Police in regards to Telecom
(now Spark), Chorus, 2 degrees and Vodafone, including (but not limited to) any fees
they may charge to Police

e The full contents of “Schedule 8: Cost recoveries” in the document “Agreement
between Vodafone New Zealand Limited and the New Zealand Police for information
requests and investigative assistance.”

The arrangements for manuals and the recovery of costs, between Police and Vodafone,
and Police and Spark, are commercially sensitive. Therefore the information requested is
withheld under section 9(2)(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982 where the making
available of the information would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial
position of the person who supplied or who is subject of the information.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman in writing to seek an investigation and
review of my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

John Bole
Deputy Chief Executive Finance

Safer Communities Together




